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Subject:   
Adjust the No Parking zone on the west side of Tenny Avenue to be from the stop bar at Sunset Drive to a 
point 370 feet north. 
 
 
Details: 
This item was brought forward by Public Works and Transit.  About a year ago, Transit moved a bus stop located 
on the west side of Tenny Avenue to a location north of the Pick N Save driveway and removed the existing 
shelter.  This bus stop location is now permanent and the request is to have the No Parking Zones adjusted for 
the reason to not have parked cars directly ahead of the bus stop pad.  After further review, Engineering staff 
recommends that the entire length of the west side of Tenny Avenue from E. Sunset to north of the bus stop pad 
(370 feet) be No Parking Any time.  The cost to adjust the No Parking zone will be around $100.  The Committee 
voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None  
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost to adjust the No Parking zone will be around $100 and covered by the 2019 Building and Grounds Sign 
Budget (3310.54140). 
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. 
 

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their December 16, 2019, meeting.  Vote was not 
unanimous.  This item will appear under the Building and Grounds Consent for the January 7, 2020, Council 
meeting. 
 



 

 


